
From: Randi O
To: Contact Council
Subject: Budget
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 5:22:50 PM

 

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and
attachments.

To Whom is May Concern,

Please approve the budget including amendment 1A.  This funding is vital to our
community as it addresses funding needed for our food banks.  As a teacher I see,
first hand, the positive effects that the Food Bank has on our students and community
members and without the proper funding this can not be a reality. 

Thank you,

Randi VanHooser
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From: Nathan Packard
To: Contact Council
Subject: Support of Approval of Budget to Include Amendment 1A
Date: Sunday, October 10, 2021 2:33:10 PM

 

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and
attachments.

To Whom It May Concern, 
   I am writing to express support for the approval of Budget to Include Amendment 1A in
next year's budget. The Lake Stevens Food Bank has a great need for a new building to meet
the growing needs of the community. Lake Stevens is growing so quickly, and we need a
facility to help support all of the valuable members of our community that need this critical
resource. Please consider the value this money would provide.

Nathan Packard 
Lake Stevens resident 
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